
From: squint squint@mitre.org
Subject: MITRE SQUINT Outage
Date: 15October, 2020 at 10:16 AM
To:

	
Hello:

As	we	prepare	for	the	upcoming	elec6on	on	Nov	3rd,	we	will	have	a	service	outage	on
Friday	October	16,	2020	from	2:30	PM	EDT	to	4:30	PM	EDT.	During	this	6me,	you	will	not
be	able	to	submit	any	SQUINTs.	We	will	send	an	email	when	the	service	outage	ends.
	
Also,	we	recently	deployed	updates	to	the	SQUINT	Apps	to	Google	Play	and	the	Apple	App
Store.	These	are	both	version	1.2.4.	If	you	have	not	already	updated	your	SQUINT	App,
please	do	so	now	as	you	will	get	the	following	error	message	aQer	tomorrow’s	soQware
update	on	the	Android	if	you	have	a	previous	version:
	

	
And	you	will	get	the	following	error	message	on	the	iPhone	if	you	have	a	previous	version:
	

	
The	MITRE	SQUINT	Team




